
 

2018 Candidate statements: 
 
Jim Shea 
Serving as a Board Member, representing the families that make up Hillwood Soccer has been a 
wonderful experience. 
  
We have 3 children. Our two oldest started playing Hillwood Soccer at age 5. Our wonderful experiences 
led me to want to get more involved. Hillwood Soccer has allowed us to build so many wonderful 
friendships with families within our community.  How did I first get involved in Hillwood Soccer? First 
as an Assistant Coach, then as a Team Manager.  
Six seasons ago, I learned that there was an opportunity to get more involved. I have served as a Registrar 
and as a Parent Representative. It has been a wonderful experience and I would be honored to continue to 
serve the Hillwood Soccer Community as a member of the Board of Directors. Our youngest child is 3, 
and she is already showing signs that she will be playing soccer in 2 years. We expect to be part of 
Hillwood Soccer for many years. 

 Away from Soccer, Renee (my wife) and I have 3 children (Tyson - 14, Delaney 10 and Cassidy 3.) I am 
a Supply Chain Manager for MOD Pizza. 

Phil Herold 
I would be honored to continue to serve as a Hillwood Soccer Club director, where I currently hold the 
position of corporate secretary. 
 
The club has a long tradition of serving this community by focusing foremost on the players, being of 
service to the coaches, and maintaining strong ties with local organizations and institutions. My 
intention is to apply my experience in governance and operations matters, particularly related to soccer 
organizations, to steer the club through the legalities of maintaining 501(c) (3) tax‐exempt status under 
the bylaws, while preserving the traditional operations and core values of the club. 
 
Outside of my service to youth soccer, I am a freelance marketing writer specializing in business‐to‐
business, technology and healthcare. 

David Reichgott 
Dave has been involved with youth soccer since 1978 as a parent, as a coach, as a referee, and he has 
served on the Hillwood Board since 1995.  Dave served as Hillwood Disciplinary Representative to 
SYSA from 1995 – 2015, and as a HillwoodDirector from 2014 – 2018.  He is a firm believer in the value 
of recreational youth soccer and is a staunch advocate that all youth are afforded an opportunity to 
participate. 
  

Maria YasuiI would be honored to serve as the Hillwood Soccer Club Treasurer. After years of cheering 
from the sidelines, I would enjoy taking a more active role in the club as a member of 
the Executive Committee. 

I am excited to take on this volunteer opportunity to support youth soccer in the greater Shoreline area. 

 


